## Memo

To: Mayor Gary Becker and Members of the Common Council

From: Julie Anastasio, Human Resource Coordinator, Debbie Herz-Mazius, Wellness Coordinator

and the City of Racine Wellness Committee

**Date:** 12/8/2014

Re: City Council Communication

This is a request to have the attached recommendation from the City of Racine Wellness Committee referred to the Finance and Personnel Committee. It is a Smoking Cessation Program for 2008 for employees who carry City of Racine health insurance.

Thank you.